
A Request for Interpreters 
 

Dear Rev. Espinosa,  

I hope you are doing well! My name is Ayanna and I am reaching out to you as a fellow 
organization serving Spanish-speakers, on behalf of Arlington Free Clinic. AFC provides 
medical care to low-income, uninsured Arlington adults. Because many of our patients do 
not speak English, we rely on volunteer interpreters for a great number of our patient 
visits.  

We are currently in dire need of Spanish interpreters. Would you be willing to advertise 
this volunteer need to any Spanish-speakers in your church’s community? We also have a 
pretty big need for Amharic- and Mongolian-speaking interpreters.  

If this is a possibility, prospective volunteers should send an email to Mario Vargas, 
AFC’s Volunteer Coordinator (Mario@arlingtonfreeclinic.org). They should then expect 
to:  

1) Fill out an application which Mario will provide  

2) Come in for an interview and tour  

3) Commit to volunteering a minimum of once a month for at least a year  

Thank you so much and please let me know if you have any questions!  
 
Best,  
Ayanna  
 
Ayanna Jacobs  
Development & Volunteer Relations  
Arlington Free Clinic  
2921 11th St. S.  
Arlington, VA 22204  
703-979-1425 ext., 147 


